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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY 

OF CHATTANOOGA 
 
TAKE NOTICE: Please be advised that the City Council of the City of Chattanooga, Tennessee, has 
cancelled its Strategic Planning meeting originally scheduled for Tuesday, August 5, 2025. Because of 
this cancellation, the next Strategic Planning meeting will take place on Tuesday, August 19, 2025.  
Should you have any questions or require further information, please contact the City Council Clerk’s 
office at (423) 643-7170 and press zero (0) at the menu. The public is encouraged to check the City 
Council webpage at http://www.chattanooga.gov/government/city-council for public notices, scheduled 
meetings, and agendas. 
 

Nicole S. Gwyn 
City Council Clerk 

 


